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December 2021


To:  Local Union Presidents

Re:  2022 AFL-CIO Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Civil and Human Rights Conference
	
Dear Local Union Presidents:

The AFL-CIO’s Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Civil and Human Rights Conference will be held virtually January 16-17, 2022.  The theme for the Conference is “Honoring Our Past and Protecting Our Future.”  

[bookmark: _Hlk90971381]Early registration is available until January 3, 2022, at $35. Registrations will be $50 beginning on January 4th.  To register and for additional conference information, please go to:  themlkconference.org.
Thank you for your participation.

In solidarity,

						LaKeisha Becton

LaKeisha Becton, Director
UAW Civil and Human Rights Department
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cc:	International Executive Board
    	Tim Bressler
	Delrico Loyd
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